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I believe that LD 602 promises to be beneficial for the State's regional planning 
commissions. I am the Town Planner for the Town of Eliot, and our regional planning
commission, SMPDC, has greatly helped our planning and transportation initiatives 
with technical assistance and funding assistance. I believe this bill would be 
particularly effective to the extent that it provides adequate funding assistance to 
regional planning commissions to help them effectively deliver technical assistance. 
Regional planning commissions are a very important player in good planning and 
infrastructure investment in Maine.


